
CLEVELAND ALL-BREED TRAINING CLUB 
 

A FEW IMPORTANT FACTS FOR YOU TO KNOW AND REMEMBER. 

PLEASE SAVE THIS AND REFER TO IT EACH TIME YOU COME TO CLASS. 
 

SAFETY FIRST:  Please keep your dog on leash and under control at all times in and 
around our building.  Do not let your dog approach other dogs, even if they know each 
other. 
 

POTTY:  Please help maintain good relationships with our neighbors - DO NOT POTTY 
YOUR DOG ON THE GRASS IN FRONT OF AND BETWEEN THE BUILDINGS!  Bring 
your dog inside our building and walk through to the back door to reach our gravel 
exercise area.  Clean-up is mandatory - equipment is available at the back door. 
 

PARKING:  Please park in the MIDDLE of the parking lot at all times.  Spaces along 
the front of the building are reserved for instructors and office managers. 
 

TREATS:  Please bring a favorite toy and LOTS of treats for your dog to every class.  
Treats should be soft, easy to chew and swallow quickly, and DELICIOUS.  Examples:  
chopped up hot dogs, homemade liver brownies, cheese, as well as delights from the pet 
shop. 
 

EQUIPMENT: In Puppy and Puppy II we ask that you use a flat buckle collar rather 
than a choke or prong collar.  You will also need a 6-foot leather or nylon leash - do not 
use a "chain" leash.  CABTC sells equipment at cost. 
 

SEVERE WEATHER:  We do not cancel classes for conditions that exist in the "snow 
belt" or other parts of town.  However, should conditions become VERY SEVERE IN 
THE AREA NEAR OUR TRAINING BUILDING (in the I-77 & 480 area), we may have to 
cancel classes.  Call 216-398-1118 after 5:00 p.m.; if classes are cancelled, there will be 
a special recording on our voice mail to let you know. Be sure to come to class the 
following week.  We will arrange to make up any classes missed because of weather.  
 
TRAINING BUILDING:  Please help us keep our building clean and orderly.  If you 
use a chair or an xpen or a water dish, please return it to its storage place, even if 
that’s not where you found it.  Please throw your trash away and recycle your pop cans. 
 
 

 
 


